
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

9. JUNIOR NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT 
 
 The Board considered a report from Claire Milne, Community Development Adviser, providing a report 

on an application for funding from the Board’s 2006/07 discretionary fund from Neighbourhood Support 
Canterbury. 

 
 An amount of $5,000 was sought to support the introduction of the Junior Neighbourhood Support 

programme at St Annes and Phillipstown primary schools in the Hagley/Ferrymead Ward. 
 
 The Board considered the application and noted that it had previously declined an application for this 

project (although not school specific at that time) and referred it to the Metropolitan Funding 
Subcommittee for consideration as a metropolitan wide service.  The Metropolitan Funding 
Subcommittee had subsequently declined the request. 

 
 After discussion and taking into account the information supplied in the report the Board resolved to 

adopt the staff recommendation and decline the request for funding assistance. 


